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Statement from Dean Parkin, Yes 23 Campaign Director  
 
 
“We warmly welcome the statement from the National NAIDOC Committee in support of 
Indigenous constitutional recognition through a Voice to Parliament. 
 
 
“Every year, NAIDOC week provides opportunities for all Australians to learn, celebrate 

and recognise the history, culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 

Islander peoples. 

 

 

“We appreciate and value this statement from the Committee that oversees efforts to 

honour Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people who support their communities and 

work to create positive change.  

 

 

“This is a movement for everyone. Australians from every walk of life are welcome to join 

this positive campaign for a Voice to Parliament, which will support work to deliver 

practical change on the ground. 

 

 

“The National NAIDOC Committee joins community organisations, sporting bodies, local 

councils, charities, faith groups, multicultural groups, business, unions, and everyday 

Australians in this movement and we are energised by the support from all quarters.” 

 

 

About Yes 23  

 
Yes 23 brings together grassroots organisations all campaigning for constitutional 
recognition of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people through a voice to parliament 
 
Contact YES 23 Media: 

 

Phone: 0422 558 963 
Email: media@yes23.com.au 
 


